
From: Walter Winner

Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 7:32 AM

Subject: 

 

Hey Gang,

After several conversations and much soul searching, I guess we have made the decision to suspend 
practice for a while. Also our Spring Concert will be (at least) postponed, if not canceled. I hope you all
stay safe and I am sure with all the extra time we have, we can practice even more. I love you all. Hope
to see you soon!

Dave

 


